
April 18, 2020 
 
Dear MNLA Members, 
  
On behalf of the MNLA Board of Directors, a lawsuit has been filed in federal court on behalf of the 
MNLA membership and several specific companies regarding Governor Whitmer’s Executive Order 
2020-42.  The decision was made with much debate and careful thought by your MNLA Board but we 
felt this was the best way to defend your right to work safely and help you and your employees get back 
to work. More details can be found in the attached Press Release and will be made available as updates 
next week. 
  
Please be safe. 
  
Amy 
  
Amy Upton 
Michigan Nursery and Landscape Association 
2149 Commons Parkway 
Okemos, MI  48864 
Ph (517) 381-0437 
Fax (517) 381-0638 
E-mail: amy@mnla.org 
 “The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined effort of each individual.” – Vince 
Lombardi 
******************************                                       
 


